
 

Article 28 You have the right to a good quality education. 

Article 29 Your education should help you use and develop your talents and abilities. 

It should also help you learn to live peacefully, protect the environment and respect 

other people. 
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Next Week in Year 1 

Maths: 

  

 We are  learning about : Length and Height 

- To be able to compare height and length using key terminology. 

- To be able to measure objects using other items as non-standard 
units of measure, such as pencils or paper clips. 

-To be able to measure the height and length of items using parts 
of the body. 

-To be able to understand the concept of using rulers for 
measuring height and length. 

-To be able to apply knowledge of length and height to solve 
problems. 

If you would like to support at home please have a look at this 
website with your child for an interactive game:  

http://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/ks1/maths/length_and_weight/play/  

English: 

 

Reading 

This week we will be reading a range of recipes to become 
familiar with the layout and what should be included i.e. 
equipment list. We will also be looking at the skill of self-

correction, when our reading doesn’t make sense. 

Writing 

This week in writing we will be looking at instructional texts 
i.e. recipes and learning the following writing skills:  

- Putting instructions in the correct order and 
numbering them. 

- Writing simple instructional sentences starting with a 
bossy verb.  

- Using a time connective i.e. first, next, after that.  

We will be writing our own instructions after baking some 
gingerbread people. (Please let me know of any allergies) 

Home Learning Activities: 

 

Daily Reading – Please remember to read every night with your child – also sharing a 

bed time story with your child where they read one page and then you read the 

other is a good way to encourage enjoyment of reading. 

 

Spelling: This week we have looked at the sound ‘ea’. If you have time please have ago at 

writing a sentence with your child which includes a word from their spelling list. 

 

-Thinking ahead to our Christmas decorations – we are creating 

Christmas Stars with the children out of small twigs. We are 

therefore looking for twig donations -if you are walking in any woods 

or parks or have a garden with fallen braches please collect small 

twigs and bring into school – this would be much appreciated. Here is 

an example of what we are creating.  

Dates for the diary: 

 

Friday 16th – Children in Need – 

dress down day! 

 

Friday 30th November – PTA 

Christmas Fayre 

 

Year 1 and Reception Nativity 

Friday 7th December @ St. 

Luke’s Church  

 

 

Other News: 

- A polite reminder that library book day is on a Thursday – please could you ensure your child’s library 

book is in their book bag for this day to allow them to exchange it for another.   

  

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please pop in before/after school or email me at: 

l.scott@stluke.sch.je 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Lucy Scott 
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